
From: Sandra Laubenthal 

Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2023 8:30:03 AM 

To: Fiegen, Kristie 

Subject: [EXT] Co2 pipeline -thank you 

Kristie, I am an Iowa landowner affected by the Summit pipeline however, I have been listening to the 

South Dakota hearings as my son goes to College in South Dakota ( go Jackrabbits). 

I just want to thank you for all of your questions to both sides to make this a fair hearing for all parties. 

Our hearing has just started in Iowa and I can say there are a list of general question for each landowner 

(without representation as they are going first )from the IUB and very few additional questions are 

asked after by the IUB. 

Thank you!I 

Sandra Laubenthal 




